
 

  

 
 
March 5, 2020 
 
Subject: Coronavirus Supply Chain update 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
As we communicated on February 13th, Prysmian is continuing to monitor the impact related to the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) global health concern. 
 
We understand that there is a potential impact to the global supply chain but rest assured; we are taking 
every precaution necessary to reduce or eliminate this risk to our supply chain.  
 
After a very recent review; and as we communicated in February, we do not see any significant risk to our 
supply chain, even with the new developments of the logistical challenges seen around the globe. Of 
course, the situation is fluid and we cannot predict what may happen, the longer this health concern 
continues. 
 
We will continue to monitor the effects of the virus on our global supply chain, including the potential 
impacts to Prysmian, and communicate to our customer base as necessary. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Brian D. Schulties 
Chief Procurement Officer, North America 
 


